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NMSBVI will be hosting the NM Regional Braille Challenge of February 22, 2020.  Students in grades 

1-12 will compete in various braille activities. In addition, we will have fun activities and the top three 

in each category win some pretty cool prizes! Braille Challenge participants are invited to stay on 

campus on Friday night and Saturday night. NMSBVI transportation will be available to pick up in 

Albuquerque on Friday (Feb. 21) to transport students to NMSBVI. Time will be determined later, but 

is typically around 1:30 PM. Saturday the Braille Challenge begins at 8:30 AM. Following the Chal-

lenge there will be an awards ceremony and activities for students and then a pizza party and fun 

activities for those in the dorms. NMSBVI will transport students back to the pick-up location leaving 

Alamogordo around 7:30 on Sunday morning (Feb. 23).

Families are invited to attend the Saturday events and eat lunch with their students. NMSBVI will not 

be able to provide housing for families. Activities are planned for parents/guardians on Saturday dur-

ing the time students are participating in the Challenge. We will provide some supervised activities 

for child siblings of contestants also. Braille students may participate in the Braille Challenge without 

spending the weekend, if they desire, but we hope everyone will plan to enjoy a weekend of fun activi-

ties. Details and registration will follow. For additional information, please contact Julie Johnson 575-439-

4432 or 575-430-7806 (cell) or Rachael Rivera at 575-618-7395.

Additional Event:  Students Pre-K-2nd grade may participate in our Braille Enrichment activities. This is 

for students who are too young, or not quite ready to compete in the actual Challenge. We will have 

braille enrichment activities and games at the same time the Challenge is happening. It will be a fun 

way for some younger students to enjoy the Braille Challenge Weekend. These students are welcome 

to join in on the Saturday evening activities. Students in grades 1-2 are also welcome to stay in 

the dorms along with the Braille Challenge participants.


